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Anamoose Double Fatal Crash 
 
What: Fatal Crash   

Where: Highway 52 mm153 (Approx. 1 mile southeast of Anamoose, ND) 

When: March 4, 2021 at approximately 1927hrs CST 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear  

Crash Involvement: Two Vehicles 

Type of Crash: Head-On 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, McHenry County Sheriff’s Office, Sheridan 

County Sheriff’s Office, Anamoose Fire, ND Bureau of Criminal Investigation, and Harvey 

Ambulance. 

Vehicle No. 1: 2016 Ford F-150 
Driver No. 1: Jordan Timm, male; 30; Harvey, ND; Injured 
Restraints: Seat belt worn 
Charges: Under investigation 

 
Vehicle No. 2: 2006 Pontiac Montana 
Driver No. 2: Julia Aultman, female; 49; Martin, ND; Fatal 
Restraints: Seat belt worn 
Charges: None 
Passenger No. 1: Patrick Hugi, male; 55; Martin, ND; Fatal 
Restraints: None used  
 

NARRATIVE: Timm was traveling northwest towards Anamoose on Highway 52 near 
mm153. Timm entered the opposite lane to pass a semi-truck on the two-lane highway. While 
attempting to pass the semi-truck, Timm struck Aultman’s vehicle head-on. The F-150 spun 
out and came to rest on the roadway. The Pontiac rolled into the ditch coming to rest on its 
side. Timm was flown to Trinity Hospital in Minot for injuries sustained in the crash. Aultman 
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and Hugi suffered fatal injuries and were pronounced deceased on-scene. The crash remains 
under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Adrian Martinez                                                                                                                                                  
amartine@nd.gov  

     
 


